
Crest Ridge Elementary Newsletter
March 21, 2018

REMINDER!!!
When dropping your kids off in the mornings, please drop them off at the north doors.  Students walking in front of buses is very 

unsafe.
If you make a transportation change, please send a note, call the school, or email 

ahurley@crestridge.org 
BY 2:30 PM, to let us know. Thank you!

Dates to Remember:
Mar. 22 -- 5th Grade Field Trip to Coterie Theater
Mar. 22 -- 3rd Grade Field Trip to Royals Stadium
Mar. 23 -- 4th Grade Field Trip to Battle of 
Lexington
Mar. 24 -- Lip Sync Battle
Mar. 27 -- Spring Pictures
Mar. 29 --SCHOOL WILL BE IN SESSION
Mar. 30 & April 2 -- NO SCHOOL
Apr. 13 -- NO SCHOOL
Apr. 15-20 --  Book Fair
Apr. 19 --  K-6 Spring Concert @ 7 pm

After School News
We offer homework help and a snack daily plus 
instructional activities. Tutoring is available upon 

request. Contact Cyndi if you have further 
questions. Students are welcome to join anytime. 
Enrollment forms and parent handbooks are in the 
office. Enrollment forms need to be turn in before 

your child stays.
For more information contact Cyndi Shackelford 

@ cshackelford@crestridge.org

School WILL BE IN SESSION March 29th!!

 Lip Sync Battle and Basket Auction
Come out this Saturday! 

Pork Dinner starts @ 5  Show starts @ 6:30 
Cost: $12 for Adults/$9 for Children

Performers & Children under 4 are FREE 
Pamper Mom Basket, Chocolate Basket, Man Cave 

Basket, Coffee Lover’s Basket, and many more!

Tɵɛ fʎʞ˯ɛˀ ɗʞɛˆʖ’˔ ɗˀɛȵʕ 
ʞf ˔ɵɛ ɐɛɛ, ɸ˔ ɐʎʞʞʕˆ ȵʖɗ 

˔ɵɛ ɐɛɛ ɑʞʕɛˆ.
~ Mark Nepo

Math Rocks Fundraiser
Pledge Sheets due 3/26
Tests on 3/28

Spring Pictures are Tues. Mar. 27
Only students that have ordered pictures 

prior to that day will be photographed!!

Please send any 
items you are 
donating for your 
child’s class by 
Thursday!!!

mailto:ewilhite@crestridge.org

